
Hotspot update: September 9, 2019 

On Monday September 9, at 3.50 pm, four hotspots were detected within our 

concession under PT Harapan Sawit Lestari in Kalimantan Barat. We 

subsequently verified that actual the fire started in an enclaved area owned 

by the local community. Cargill does not own these enclaved areas and we do 

not have the jurisdiction over the actions of local communities on these lands. 

As the embers carried by the wind, the fire quickly spread to our own 

concessio n despite our fire-fighting team’s efforts to contain the fire. More 

information on the damage will be forthcoming. 

No hotspots have been detected in PT Hindoli in South Sumatra and 

Poliplant Group in West Kalimantan.  

Click on the links for our hotspot maps: PT Hindoli, South Sumatra | Poliplant Group, West Kalimantan |PT 

HSL/ISK, West Kalimantan 

 

https://www.cargill.co.id/en/hotspot-monitoring-for-palm-oil-plantations?language=en 

 

Fire burns palm trees in our plantation 
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